
assistance as may be necessary to help them to undertake 
a University career. Many blanks have been made 
where men have ialler We must see to it that their 
dependents, as weil as those of the living who have the 
promise, shall also have the opportunity for the best 
education possible.

Further, the meaning of the war. the issues for which 
it was fought and its results as they take their place in 
history, should from time to time be set before the students 
of the University in lectures by those most competent to 
give them whether they live in Canada, the Empire or 
elsewhere. And, at the same time, the bravery and self 
sacrifice of those who in the great war fought victoriously 
to preserve our liberties, should annually be commemo­
rated by a solemn and appropriate service,—to the end 
that their courage, faith and constancy may be an abiding 
inspiration to future generations of students.

It has therefore been decided by a meeting of the 
Alumni Association to proceed with a memorial at once. 
This is to be in three parts—a visible memorial, a system 
of scholarships and a lectureship. The external memorial 
will consist of an arched tower about 100 feet high, 
probably containing a chime of bells, connected by a 
cloister with a small adjacent memorial hall in which the 
names and rank of all who served will be recorded in a 
worthy setting, and in which the names of the fallen will 
receive special prominence. The tower will be erected 
over the roadway between Hart House and the Main 
Building, and the design and quality of the architecture 
will harmonize with both buildings.

The scholarships which will be apportioned among the 
different faculties will be of substantial value and may 
carry exemption from fees. They will be for the aid of 
those who need help, and will be given to soldiers who 
were alumni and to their dependents If adequate funds 
are received some of the scholarships may be permanent, 
and will perpetuate the memory of what was done by the 
University in the war.

The sum necessary to realize these plans will be 
$500,000: of which not more than ,$225,000 is expected 
to be devoted to the physical memorial, and the remainder 
to the scholarships and the lectureship.

The privilege of contributing and of securing con­
tributions to this Memorial Fund is extended not merely


